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My name is Stephen and I’m an active user of the Willamette River. I am writing you 

to express my strong support for Senate Bill 301. The towed water sports community 

has a very simple and reasonable request with this legislation to be treated equally to 

all other boat users in the deep waters of the Newberg Pool.  I get that boaters need 

to be respectful of slow zones and narrow channels where there’s houses and docs, 

etc.  All boaters simply need to follow the laws of the waterways and if they don’t, the 

officers on the water should write tickets for these certain people that are being very 

disrespectful, that’ll fix all that.  No bill needed.  


